IMPORTANT!

Get Emergency Notifications from the
Cedar Key Water and Sewer District

SIGN UP FOR:

“Alert Levy Emergency
Notification System”

The Cedar Key Water and Sewer District will be using the Alert Levy Emergency
Notification System to provide emergency notices to District customers. These
notices can be very important. For example, if an emergency arises requiring all or
some District customers to boil their water prior to drinking, that notice will go out
on the Alert Levy system. Also, in case of tropical storm or hurricane, the District
will likely send out important notices about service shut-offs and special actions
that need to be taken by customers.

You may choose to receive these notices in one or more ways, including text
message, email, and/or phone call. You will also receive important emergency
notices from Levy County.

To sign up:
Go to: www.levydisaster.com and click on:

*SIGN UP FOR THE ALERT LEVY EMERGENCY
NOTIFICATION SYSTEM*

Or Call: Levy County Emergency Management, 352-486-5213
Monday Through Friday, 8am to 4pm

If you have questions:

John McPherson

General Manager, Cedar Key Water and Sewer District
P: 352-543-5285

M: 352-317-7431



